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EMPOWERING LIFE THROUGH SUSTAINABLE CLEAN WATER

Years  Operating
2005 - 2023

People Served
93,521

Funds Expended
$3.24M

Sustainable Villages
19 (100%)

Preparing to Break Ground on Village #20

Announcing village #20…Chipanga!
This year’s travel team witnessed the hardship of life in the Village of 
Chipanga. Each day’s number one priority is to find water and bring it home. 
The hot, dry environment is a harsh reality the villagers must deal with in 
order to survive. A dried-up riverbed, miles from the village center, offers 
some water but only if you hand dig a deep hole and climb down to scoop it 
out. Once the water is gathered, the heavy buckets and cans must be carried 
home. This is done day in and day out. This will all change soon, as TLP is 
happy to announce our 20th clean water project will be in Chipanga! Your 
donation today will help bring relief to Chipanga villagers by providing a 
reliable and accessible source of clean water for their daily needs. 

DONATE NOW! YES! I would like to help the people of Tanzania!

$____________ Donation amount enclosed

 
❑ RECURRING (check one)

❑ Monthly

❑ Quarterly
❑ Annually

❑ ONE TIME

Name ___________________________________

Address _________________________________

 _________________________________

Email _________________________________

Phone       _________________________________

or

97% of your donations go directly to Tanzania to provide sustainable access to clean water

The people of Tanzania say 
“Asante Sana” 

(Thank you VERY much!)

Support TLP by 
“liking” and 

sharing!

@tanzanialife Tanzania Life Project

@tanzanialifeproject Tanzania Life Project

Mail your tax-deductible 
contribution to: 

Tanzania Life Project
1905 Wayzata Blvd. E., Suite 100

Wayzata, MN 55391

Did you know giving a gift of securities (e.g., stocks, bonds, mutual funds, 
etc.) is easy and could provide major tax advantages for you? Call us for 

more information.

Phone: 763-493-9107 

TANZANIALIFEPROJECT.ORG

OR

(Venmo, PayPal or Credit Card)

Celebrating Clean Water in Chitope

Climb for Clean Water
Read more in this Star Tribune article (QR 
code below) about the six climbers 
(including the Kochs) who hiked to the 
summit of Mt. Kilimanjaro (19,341’) to 
raise funds for Tanzania Life Project.  They 
raised over $19,400 – thank you TLP 
Team Kilimanjaro!  

If you have an idea 
for sponsoring a 
fundraiser, let’s talk! 

Planned Giving
Do you want to leave a legacy 
and positively impact lives into 
the future?  If so, you can take 
action now. Tanzania Life

Project will soon be rolling out a way for 
you to make a planned gift as part of your 
financial or estate plan to serve families in 
need with clean water, improved health, 
better education and more economic 
prosperity for years to come. For more 
information, contact us at: 

info@TanzaniaLifeProject.org

To commemorate the completed water project in 
Chitope, Executive Director Ben Mlula, along with travel 
team members Brad, Bridget and Sophia Koch, pose for 
a celebratory turning on of a water tap!  (Bridget and 
Sophia are granddaughter and great-granddaughter of 
co-founders Jim and Katie Vanderheyden). This was truly 
a wonderful day engaging with the happy villagers, 
especially the kids! 

Get Involved with Tanzania Life Project

Join our Travel Team
Now is the time to consider joining the 
2024 TLP Travel Team! 

Tentative Travel
Early August 2024

Call today and request an 
information packet. 

Phone: 763-493-9107 

mailto:info@TanzaniaLifeProject.org
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